
          Date:  6/3/2024 
 
Hello Bailey Family! 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the 41st Bailey Family Reunion July 12th - 14th, 
2024 at the Embassy Suites Concord, just a stone's throw from Uptown Charlotte. 
 
We are asking that all registrations and T-shirt orders be in by June 21st. Hotel reservations 
not made by that date will be returned to hotel inventory and not available at the Family 
Reunion rate. 
 
We are planning on having a fun time as a family.  Therefore, attire this year will be casual, 
come as you are, even for our banquet.  And we are planning some entertainment at the 
banquet that you will not want to miss! 
 
Start your family reunion weekend in and around the hotel by checking in at our hospitality 
suite where you will unite with other family members.  You can plan your Saturday morning 
around Charlotte because www.charlottesgotalot.com.  For example, within a mile of the 
hotel is Concord Mills Outlet mall that includes the Sea Life Aquarium, The Speedpark 
where kids and adults can ride go karts, an escape room and a Dave and Busters. 
 
Please get your reservations in as soon as possible. 
 

For those who prefer to pay using electronic payment the following below options are available and 
the completed registration form should be emailed to nctaichi1@gmail.com or texted to (980) 428-
4332. 

• Zelle to nctaichi1@gmail.com 
• CashApp to $nctaichi813 
• Venmo to  @Eric-Bailey-89 

 

Thanks,  

Eric Bailey 
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